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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

 
MAERSK ESSEN – REPORTS OF CONTAINERS OVERBOARD 

January 22, 2021, 
Dear Valued Customer, 

You are receiving this advisory because you may have cargo or cargo scheduled to sail on the Maersk 
Essen. 

Please be advised that on January 16, 2021, the Maersk Essen was reported to have lost several 
hundred containers in heavy seas while en route to the Port of Los Angeles from Xiamen, China. 

It is our understanding that this vessel will no longer be calling at the Port of Los Angeles due to Port 
congestion. Instead, it will be calling at the Port of Lazaro Cardenas in Mexico with a scheduled 
arrival date of January 26, 2021. 

As we learn more about the disposition of APL Logistics’ NVOCC containers, we will issue further 
updates. 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or 
local APL Logistics office. 

For more information, please see this JOC.com article: 
Maersk container loss marks second trans-Pac incident in two months 

 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

 

https://www.joc.com/maritime-news/container-lines/maersk-container-loss-marks-second-trans-pac-incident-two-months_20210121.html

